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Dear Senators, I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes
in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill.  
This is a commonsense approach to dealing with the gun violence in our country
and in Oregon.

Thank you for hearing the pleas of mothers and fathers and children who want a
safe environment to live in.  

Remember Sandy Hook.  

Susan Palmiter

Oregon resident 

-- 
Susan Palmiter
503-705-9144 (cell)
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